
 
 
 
 

October 1, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and 2022 Confirmandi (7th grade students), 
 
These are the requirements for Confirmation at OLOH for this coming year, revised from 
previous years due to COVID restrictions. 
 

1. Application and Policy forms, copy of Baptismal certificate 
 

2. Letter of Intent to the Pastor 
Students will write a personal, handwritten letter to the Pastor indicating the intent to 
receive the sacrament of Confirmation.  See instructions for more details. 
 

3. Mass Reflections begin on October 18, 2020. 
Students will create short video reflections for Sunday Liturgical readings and submit via 
Flipgrid. 
 
Flipgrid is a website that allows students to record and submit short videos.  Students do 
not need to register for an account. Privacy will be maintained by assigning usernames 
for each student.  These videos are viewed only by the Religious Education Office.  
Students also have the option of blurring their faces or using emojis to disguise their 
faces.   Weekly instructions for these reflections will be be emailed to the parents. 

 
4. Complete 10 Service Hours 

See the attached flyer for more details. 

 

God bless, 
Jackie Regan 


